
From: Rose Woelker <RWoelker@ghs.org>
To: Robyn ZimmermanRZimmerman@ghs.org

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Karen CantuKCantu@ghs.org

Karen Potterkpotter@ghs.org
William Schmidt, MDWSchmidt@ghs.org

Date: 6/17/2013 9:46:54 AM
Subject: RE: Sorry, date change-ignore last email

It works fine for Mike’s calendar.
 
Rose Woelker l Executive Assistant to the President and CEO l Corporate Office l Greenville Health System  l 701 Grove 
Road, Greenville, South Carolina 29605 l (Direct) 864-455-7978  l  rwoelker@ghs.org
 
 
 
From: Robyn Zimmerman 
 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 9:29 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Cc: Karen Cantu; Karen Potter; Rose Woelker; William Schmidt, MD
 
Subject: Re: Sorry, date change-ignore last email
 
How is this date for the Governor's visit with everyone?
 

Sent from my iPad

On Jun 17, 2013, at 9:16 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Would 11AM on Monday, July 8th work?
 

CLS
 

 
From: Robyn Zimmerman [mailto:RZimmerman@ghs.org] 
 
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 04:37 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian 
 
Cc: Karen Cantu <KCantu@ghs.org>; Karen Potter <kpotter@ghs.org>; Rose Woelker <RWoelker@ghs.org>; 
William Schmidt, MD <WSchmidt@ghs.org> 
 
Subject: Re: Sorry, date change-ignore last email 
 
 
Good, let me know on  Monday.
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 14, 2013, at 4:34 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

                Thanks – I’m juggling with our schedulers…hoping to have an answer for you on 
Monday.  At first glance, the 10th looks best on our side, but I’ll let you know early next 
week.
 
CLS
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Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Robyn Zimmerman [mailto:RZimmerman@ghs.org] 
 
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 3:01 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Cc: Karen Cantu; Karen Potter; Rose Woelker; William Schmidt, MD
 
Subject: Sorry, date change-ignore last email
 
Sorry, a change. Monday, July 8 or Thursday morning July 11 until 12:30 would our 
preference for the press event,  but we can make Wednesday, July 10th work if need be.
 
Robyn Zimmerman
Director, Public and Community Relations
Greenville Health System
300 E. McBee Ave., Suite 200
Greenville, S.C. 29601
864-797-7559 (w)
864-444-7012 (c)
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